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urnaby Metrotown

Postal Box 266 105 - 7655 Edmonds Street, Burnaby, V3N 0C3

8 January 2015

Chair and Members of the Executive Commitiee of Council (sent via email)

Burnaby City Hall
4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC V56 1Mz

Diear Members of the Executive Committes of Couneil:

The City has been loyal sponsors of Burnaby's Premier Wine tasting and food sampling event over the
vears and we ave very grateful. This is an invitation to once again participate as an in kind platinum
sponsor to produce promotional materials for us through your print shop.

‘With a need to raise the platinum level sponsorship to $4,000 due to needed supplies rise in costs,
keeping our admission ticket price low to allow for more community atiendees, the need torent a new
venue a3 the Lougheed Town Centre owners have new plans for play area where we normally have the
winefest at Centre Court, AND the exciting initiative to partner with the City through the Parks
Department to provide an outdoor Btness cirouit at the Fraser Foreshore Park, we kindly ask for your
generosity to help us Lo continue to serve our community through this, our major annual fundraiser, It
will mean 2 Iot to s to have vour support as a platinum sponsor at $3,000. Will you consider being a
platinurn sponsor for $3,000 value of in-kind print shop services? At this level, the city’s logo will be on
all flyers/posters, several pre-event Burnabvnow newspaper ads and a thank you ad post event, 20,000
invitations cards mailed through Canada Post, thank vou poster at event, city’s banner at event if desired,
promotion vis emails, website ete.

Many of vou have attended in the past and we look forward to vou all attending this year on April 25 at
=nm. We plan on having front row reserved seats to listen to the talented SFU Concert Orchestra who are
veturning by popular demand and be introduced by the emcee of the evening, This year we will be at the
Wikkei National Museum and Cultural Centre.

Last year's event brought in over 500 guests from Burnaby and our surrounding cities and we raised over
£30,000. We are projecting to raise over $35,000 at this vear’s gala event. Sponsors and aftendees were
very pleased and commented that it was the Best ever winefest we had with a great variety of food items, 2
better winefest than others they attended that vear. They plan on returning this vear.

O major benefactors will be the outdoor fitness cirewdt st Fraser Foreshore Park and 4 software based
literasey programs managed by the schools to help kds below their grade reading level to improve their
confidence and betier prepare them for the future, Also Included as recipients of this vear’s proceeds will
he Down Syndrome Research and a number of Tocal Burnaby charities plus the worldwide eradication of
polic { we are excited thal only 3 couniries are loft to be considered polio free and we will see the end to
polio in our lifetime). This vear’s festival will again feature a number of wineries and wine merchants,
many local restaurants and food services, musical entertainment, a Silent Auction, 50-50 and Raffle
Prizes.

o meet our tioket printing fimelines to inchude platinum and diamond sponsors logos behing every ticket,
your response and commitent is needed by January gt

As one of Burnaby's service clubs, we are committed to helping Burnaby residents through community
voluntesr service as well a8 providing cash donations to worthy causes. This past vear, the Burnaby
Metrotown Rotary Club financially supported loeal canses such as the annual support of Maywood
Community School kids to camp program, their Bheary books and the Acadery of Reading Btersey
program, the STMCO community feeding program, Burnaby Neighbourhood House, Down Syndrome

Research Foundation program, the youth Rotaract service club and last but not least the annwval Hotary




Coats for Kids program collecting and distributing vver average of 1,270 coats to keep Burnaby children
and youth warm during the winter. Youths were also sent to Youth Leadership camp and Adventures in
Citizenship program. In partnership with the City's anti-graffiti program, members aiso participated in
graffiti paint outs through our Rotary Rollers program and involving other conununity volunteers as well.
Our club also finaneially supported Rotary's inftiative for the worldwide eradication of Polio.

Thesze contributions are made possible through the commitment of our membership and the countless
hours of volunteer work that goes Into organizing our vearly Rotary Wine, Food & Music festival. This
vear will be the 14% year and a welcomed community svent. We ask that ‘ti‘;g eity J(}IH‘*; usin our efforts
and becomes a Platinum sponsor in the 2015 Gala event. Wi : sids

#2.000 value in kind sponsorship?

As President and Chair of this year's event, I would be happy to attend your meeting to address any
questions vou may have. For more information abott our chib and the apeammg Wme Food & Musie
Festival pieaw contact me at 604 523 6268 or on emall at Gigra@esk arbing com

Thank you for vour continued support. Wea appreciate vour generous sponsorship and look forward to
hearing from vou,

Sincerely,

Gloria Staudt

ao15 Chair, Wine, Food, & Musie Festival

a014-2015 President, Rotary Club of Burnaby Metrotown

a2a14-2015 Chailr, District 5040 Rotary Peace Fellowship

2012 BC Seniors Games, Friends of Garmes - Receruitment Chair

26312 Burnaby Board of Trade, Business ¥xcellence Awards Nomination Commities




